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Comments: The trail system and gravel pit developments are a bad idea.  The trail system development opens

up numerous negatives for property owners in the San Juan River Village.  Opening up more access to bike

riders and hikers to Jackson Mountain will cause an increase in trash, noise, fire hazards, and trespassing on

private property.  

 

The constant noise of a gravel pit excavating, screening, and trucks transporting gravel and the negative

environmental impact of that equipment (anti-freeze, diesel, oil, grease left on site) will be detrimental to the

forest and the properties in the Jackson Mountain area.

 

I am against any trail system or gravel pit development in Jackson Mountain area.


